
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 08/11/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal,  Salahuddin Raja, Shahzain Ali, Abira Hussain, Fuzail 

Mustafa, Zain Mahmood, Sabaa Ali,  Zain Raja, Eessa Muhammad 

and Subhan Ejaz. 

 

 

 

  

o The children have been thinking about how we can keep our school hall tidy 

especially at lunch times. Some of their suggestions were: 

       - To have hall monitors on a rota 

       - To have small bins on each table  

       - Have compost bins - although I  

          think we have tried this one   

          before  

       - Mrs Taylor can hold assemblies      

          for each key stage encouraging  

          them to keep the hall clean during  

          lunch. 

       - The children said that if you see  

          your friend dropping something  

         on the floor you should tell them to  

         pick it up. 

       - Someone also suggested a   

          vacuum robot! 

      - The school council is thinking of  

         running a competition after  

         Christmas for children to design a  

         poster about keeping the hall  

         clean and tidy. 

o The new school website is up and running. Unfortunately, not everything has been 

transferred over so our page is showing last year’s representatives. Once I have 

navigated my way around it, I will update the page with the new children and I will 

also add the minutes again. 

o The children have been forward planning and are thinking about ideas for a 

competition for Eid. Watch this space…… 

o They would also like to run an Easter Egg competition again too.  

  

 

Thank you children! 


